

## JUNIOR LEAGUE OF SAN JOSE

Women building better communities

November 16, 2012

Kim & Larry Walker The Alarm Company 529 Forman Drive, Unit A Campbell, CA 95008

Dear Kim & Larry,

On behalf of the Junior League of San Jose, I would like to offer my sincerest appreciation for your generous donation of \$1,000.00 for our Trivia Challenge event. Thank you for securing these funds through the The Alarm Company.

As you know, the Junior League of San Jose (JLSJ) has played an integral part in the development, improvement, and support of Santa Clara County. We are an organization of women committed to promoting voluntarism, developing the potential of women, and improving the community through the effective action and leadership of trained volunteers. Your support will allow us to direct more funds toward our Community Program, currently focusing on helping children enter elementary school ready to learn and thrive. We are proud of our current signature project, a collaborative effort with Grail Family Services in East San Jose.

Our membership of almost 800 women contributes well over 27,000 hours of volunteer service time annually. During its 46 year history, the Junior League of San Jose has given almost \$5 million back to our community. We know you have been an integral part of these achievements and we appreciate your commitment over the years.

Thank you again for your community leadership and your donation. We are so grateful to have members who support the league, not only with their personal time and talents, but also with generous financial contributions like yours.

Sincerely.

Elizabeth Barnett

President

Junior League of San Jose

The Junior League of San Jose is a 501(C)(3) tax-exempt nonprofit organization. Tax ID No. 94-1720473